
A Catholic Community of Faith in Cambridge since 1967 

Saint Gregory the Great Parish 

 

PASTOR 

Fr. Khalid Karomi 
 

PASTORAL AND SUPPORT TEAM 

Mrs. Maria Ditner, Office Administrator  
 

MASS SCHEDULE 

Lord’s Day 

Saturday @ 5:00 pm 

Sundays @ 10:00 am 

Weekdays 

Tuesday @ 7:00 pm  

Wednesday Thursday &  Friday @ 8:15 am 

DEVOTIONS 

Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament 

Tuesday—6:00pm—6:45 pm 
 

Rosary             Divine Mercy Chaplet 

Sunday @ 9:30 am                  Tuesday @ 6:00 pm 

Tuesday @ 6:20 pm  

Saturday @ 4:30 pm 

 

Blessing of Expectant Parents  

Fourth Sunday of the month following Mass 

 
 

SUBMISSIONS to the bulletin due  
TUESDAY AM  

PARISH OFFICE HOURS 
 

Monday:   Closed 

Tuesday — Friday: 8:30am—4:00pm 
 

SACRAMENTS 

Baptism:  Please call to arrange the appropriate  

preparation at least two months in advance. 
 

Reconciliation:  

Saturdays  10:00 am  — 10:30 am 

Tuesdays 6:00 pm — 6:30 pm and by appointment. 
 

First Holy Communion  & Confirmation: 

Please contact the Parish Office 519-623-3111 
 

Marriage: Please contact the office at least one year in 

advance of expected date.  
 

Holy Orders :  

Contact Fr. Khalid Karomi at the Parish Office or     

contact Fr. Mike King at the Diocese at 905-528-7988 
 

Anointing of the Sick:  

Please contact the Parish Office 519-623-3111  
 

When entering a hospital please register as a member of St. 

Gregory’s Parish. When confined at home, contact the parish. 

 

St. Vincent De Paul Society  - Voucher Program   

519-622-2232 

 

CONTACT 
 

10 St Gregory’s Drive 

Cambridge, ON 

N1S 3Z1 

Phone: 519-623-3111  

Fax:      519-622-5854  

stgreg@rogers.com 
pastor@saintgregoryparish.com 

www.saintgregoryparish.com 

www.hamiltondiocese.com 

Visit us online    www.saintgregoryparish.com 

5th Sunday in Ordinary Time  – February 5 



We Depend on your Generosity 
Have you considered supporting the   
parish through pre-authorized giving? 
This allows you to give to the parish through   
scheduled monthly transfers from your bank        
account, and helps ensure regular, dependable     
contributions to the parish.  Pre-authorized giving 
affords the opportunity to reorient how we think 
about giving. Rather than giving from what’s left 
over, this method of giving encourages us to discern 
a level of Parish support with greater intention. In 
this way, we respond more fully to the call to 
“honour the Lord with your wealth, with the first 
fruits of all your produce.” (Proverbs 3, 9-10) For 
more info. or to enrol, please contact the parish    
office or pick up the form which can be found on 
the table across from the parish hall.  Another     
option is Electronic Giving: visit                           
hamiltondiocese.com on home page find “GIVE”, 
click on “ON LINE TO A PARISH and follow prompts. 
Make your donation automatically using your credit card  
on this secure page.          Thank you.  

 

Fifth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Sunday Offering                                                     
EFT weekly Collection…...............    $  570.00  
January 22, 2023 …………………... $1, 125.15 

Thank you for your Generosity!  

 

Pray for our Priests and Religious 

Monday            Rev. Matthew Durham  

Tuesday           Rev. Kevin Upendran 

Wednesday  Missionaries 
Thursday         Rev. Leszek Szczygiel  
Friday           Rev. Tom Moisan 

Saturday     Rev. David Weise & World Day of the Sick  

 

 

 
Tuesday, February 7 

7:00pm + Fontes Family 
  For the deceased family members 

   of Balbina Ferreira 
      

Wednesday, February 8  
8:15am  + Telma Lobao   
 

Thursday, February 9 

8:15 am     + Reinhart, Rudi and Engelbrat Powollik   
  

Friday, February 10  

8:15 am            + Hugo Armando Ceron  
 

Saturday, February 11 

5:00 pm       + Edward and Elizabeth Nugent 
  + Antonio Pereira 

  + Rosanna Morretti 
  Int. of Stephanie Bacon  
 

Sunday, February 12 
10:00 am Int. of all Parishioners     

3:00 pm Baptism     

2023 Living with Christ Sunday Missal                                
CAN BE FOUND AT THE ENTRANCE 
TO THE CHURCH    COST $5.00 EACH  

St. Mary’s General Hospital Board of Trustee                 
Opportunities 

Are you interested in being involved in an organization 
committed to compassionate, high quality and equitable 
care? The St. Mary’s hospital board is looking to fill two 
positions for the coming term. More information is  
available on the hospital website: https://www.smgh.ca/
about-us/board-of-trustees/join-our-board-of-trustees 

TAX RECEIPTS                             
NOW AVAILABLE                                                              

2022 Tax Receipts are now available.  
They can be picked up in the Atrium (off the 
Parish Center) when attending Mass, or they 

can be picked up during office hours.       
Tuesday—Friday from 8:30am—4:00pm.                                                            

Thank you once again for your generosity 
during the past year.                                                                                 

   Fr. Khalid  

The next meeting of Knights of Columbus Council 

4916 will be held at 7:00 pm  Thursday, February 

9 at St Clement Church in the parish hall. Enter 

via the Westminster Drive door. We look forward to 

you joining us".     Dan Schmalz, Grand Knight 

The Legion of Mary will run a Columban 
Drive (membership drive) after all weekend 
Masses on February 11 & 12, 2023  

Membership is open to all Men and 
Women 18 years and over.  

Grow in profound devotion to the Blessed 
Virgin and participate in the works to      
holiness in our parish by joining the Legion 
of Mary.                                                   

We invite all men and women to come and meet the 
legionaries and we look forward to seeing you next 
weekend in the Parish Hall.  

https://ourladyoflourdeswaterloo.us19.list-manage.com/track/click?u=8c5bd3cf2132e40eca7ab5679&id=9c9cd30d56&e=8669874cf2
https://www.smgh.ca/about-us/board-of-trustees/join-our-board-of-trustees
https://www.smgh.ca/about-us/board-of-trustees/join-our-board-of-trustees


February 5, 2023 

 

 

 

This month we are collecting: 

Canned Meat & Fish  
Thank you for your support!  

 FORMED Pick of  the Week                                                                                          

Go to http://formed.org 
Once on the home page it will ask you “how do you want 
to sign in” click on “Sign in as a Parishioner” it will take 
you to the next screen. Type in Saint Gregory the Great, 
Cambridge and choose us.  The next screen type in your 
name and email and you are in.    
 Watch:  
 

 The Catholic Church      

dedicates the month of     

February to the Holy Family. 

Explore this saintly family 

and the lives of Mary,       

Joseph, and Jesus with 

FORMED's Holy Family collection.  

“One Heart, One Soul” Campaign  

We are getting so close!! 
 

A very special thank you to all who took an 
envelope home and are discerning your      

support of  our church through the One Heart 
One Soul Campaign.   

 

Each day we are getting closer and closer to 
meeting our goal of  $2,500.00.  

 

A couple ways to return the envelope: 
1) Place them in the collection basket this weekend. 
2) Mail them directly to the One Heart One Soul    
office.  Address on envelope.  
3) Return them to our parish office (Tuesday-Friday 
from 8:45am—4pm) 
 

Please insure that all cheques are made payable to the  
“One Heart, One Soul Campaign” write                 
“St. Gregory the Great, Cambridge” in the memo 
this will assure we are credited for your donation. 
Cash is also accepted, provide your name and address 
again provide a note that you are supporting             
St. Gregory, Cambridge.    
Credit Cards can also be used, please complete the 
credit Card info found on the slip inside the envelope 
All donations qualify for a tax receipt.  

 

In case you are not familiar with this campaign, funds 
raised will pay for a new parking lot, new church  
flooring and any monies left over will be used for 
other updates and repairs.  This will help greatly with 
long-term stability and renewal of our Parish. 
 

 

ONE HEART ONE SOUL                                                     
As we work towards reaching our goal we welcome 
any questions that you may have.  Feel free to call the 
office 519-623-3111 or by email stgreg@rogers.com  
The Diocese website can also provide additional      
information on the Campaign (video and FAQ’s)   

www.hamiltondiocese.com                Thank you.    
 

Please consider donating to meet or exceed our 
goal.  

The Pope’s Prayer Intention               

For parishes  

We pray that parishes, placing      
communion at the centre, may increasingly become 
communities of faith, fraternity and welcome towards 
those most in need.  

Renovations:  
Painting of the church ceiling in process 
Lights are in the process of being changed 
Thank you again for your patience as this work        
continues.   Fr. Khalid  

From Bishop Robert Barron.  
“At the beginning of the Sermon on the Mount, Jesus 
compares his disciples to salt, light, and a city set on a 
hill. All these things exist not for themselves, but for 
something else. In the same way, Christians are meant 
to make the world a better place. The Christian       
responsibility is to affect the culture as salt, light, and a 
city on a hill.”  Being devoted to God means taking 
care of those who need our help the most. God wants 
us to care from those on the margins. The list of         
actions which we should take are closely related to the 
Corporal Works of Mercy. to feed the hungry, to 
give drink to the thirsty, to clothe the naked, to 
give shelter to travelers, to visit the sick, to visit 
the imprisoned, and to bury the dead.  We must do 
more than just pray for people. We are called to act. 
When we do this, then the darkness of society will be 
overcome with light. Malicious speech, hate, and    
condemnation will be less visible when our acts of 
love shine.  People need to see our good works to  
encounter Christ through us. 

http://formed.org/


Reel Justice – A Justice Film Festival 
 

The Church teaches that social justice is an integral part of evangelization, a constitutive dimension of preaching the    Gospel, and 

   

Elementary 
 

  Saint Gregory     Saint Augustine   

  Bryan Cinti   Angie Carroll-Boeyenga  

  Principal   Principal 

  519-621-6770   519.740.3530 
 

Secondary 
 

Monsignor Doyle    

Lou Bellini, 

Principal,  

519.622.1290 

Our Parish Schools 

Filomena M. Andrade, L.L.B. 
Barrister & Solicitor 

Real Estate & Mortgages 
Wills & Estates 

1558 King Street East            Wheelchair Accessible  Phone: 519-650-2994 
Cambridge, ON N3H 3R5 

Barristers and Solicitors 

Adam Szymura 
 

420 Sheldon Drive, Unit #204 Cambridge, ON     

Phone: 519-620-1162 Fax: 519-620-1103 

www.woynarski.ca  

 
CHOOSE ADOPTION 

NOT ABORTION 
 

Helpline: 1-800-665-0570 
Right to Life: 519-623-1850 
Ad sponsored by Knights of 

Columbus (Galt Council 
2184) 

                   www.clinicdenture.com 
Digital Dentures, Precision Dentures, Implant Dentures,  

 

Lor i Grant   
Mortgage Agent   

lo r i.grant @out look.com  

Large trees, soils, mulches, gravels   
 and stones      

1718 Morrison Rd., Cambridge 

519-622-1173 

Insure Today Secure Tomorrow 
 

John Fioretti 
 

519.579.3330 
 

Integrity Expertise Commitment 
 

jfioretti@LMICanada.com  

HAIR CUTS done in the 

safety of your own HOME  

Nancy Cherri 519-241-3360 
nancybeautifultree@gmail.com 

You are born a man 
You become a Knight 
Join today   Msgr. Paul J. Meyer Council 4916 

 Plumbing 

Mechanical   

Electrical 

Nelson Oliveira 

519.621.3111 x300 

24 hour service 519-621-3111 

www.cjsexpress.ca            noliveira@cjsexpress.ca  
TSSA#000212528 NUU7008676 

 Assisted Senior Care

 Bathing & Cleaning

 Care Companionship

 Feeding

 Grass Cutting

 Grocery Shopping

 Home Tidying

 Laundry Assistance

 Living Assistance 

 Meal Prep Assistance

 Snow Shovelling

 Yoga & Wellness

Trusted Home Care 

Services for Seniors in 

Waterloo Region

Call: (548) 883-6292 

or Email: adi@luxdei.care
Business owned by a member of our Parish 

a portion of proceeds will come back to our Parish

mailto:nancybeautifultree@gmail.com

